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REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 
 

 

DATE: April 29, 2024 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Confirmation of new City Solicitor Appointment  

 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

Accept this report and confirm the City Manager’s appointment of Danielle Pacik as the City’s 

new City Solicitor. 

 

Background: 

 

After conducting a recruitment for the City Solicitor position, I, Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., 

recommend Danielle Pacik, the City’s incumbent Deputy City Solicitor, as the new City 

Solicitor.  Deputy City Solicitor Pacik has, through her legal representation of the City, 

demonstrated professional and responsible service to the City. 

 

Discussion: 

 

In accordance with Section 29 of the City’s Charter, the City Council must confirm the City 

Manager’s appointment for this position. 
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